
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety, Councillor Nicholas 

Bennett J.P. has made the following executive decision:  
 
 
VEHICLE CROSSOVER POLICY 
 

Reference Report: 

Vehicle Crossover Report March 2024, 13/03/2024 Environment and Community 
Services Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee    

 
 

Decision: 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety endorsed the proposal 

to establish a working group to consider future policy changes and agree 
membership. 

 
Reasons: 
 

The Vehicle Crossover Policy report reviews current policies relating to the 

construction of new vehicle crossovers and proposes a method of reviewing policies. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the ECS PDS Committee on 13th March 

2024 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 

 
 
………………………………………….. 

Councillor Nicholas Bennett J.P.  
Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways and Road Safety 
 
TASNIM SHAWKAT 

Director of Corporate Services & Governance 
Bromley Civic Centre 

Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 
Date of Decision:   21 March 2024 

Decision Reference:   ECS 20342 

 
  


